
2024  STOW - MUNROE  FALLS  

Graduating Senior  
Banner Program

Banners will be on display through June 30, 2024.  
Families are asked to pick up their banner at Stow 
City Hall, no later than  
July 31, 2024. 

Please order you banners online at  
StowOhio.RecDesk.com or stop into Stow  
City Hall, 3760 Darrow Rd., Stow, OH 44224.  
A high resolution photo of the senior will be 
needed at registration.

Orders MUST be  received by April 7, 2024.

Price for each banner is $65.00 

Honor your graduating senior with a 
commemorative banner to display on 
the grounds at Stow City Center.


